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I am Supervisor Serna's constituent and I live in the Natomas area.  I am opposed to the ratification of the two proclamations
surrounding the Monkeypox emergency.  In Sacramento County, there are 65 cases with NO deaths and the vaccine is ready
for those who want it.  Did we declare an emergency for seasonal flu every year that DOES kill people?  No.  We need to stop
this incessant cycle of fear and bring the population back to reality.  Another solution is to educate the public on the risks and
treatments of Monkeypox without declaring an emergency much like we have seen in the case of smoking tobacco or drinking
and driving.  Thank you for all the work you do to try and help keep Sacramento County safe.

Thank you for your consideration,
Eva Curtis
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